Nut Free Policy
A number of children who attend Happy Harbour have severe allergies. Within this group are children who have a potentially life threatening allergy to peanuts and tree nuts. Therefore, they must avoid all products with peanut or nut ingredients or nut oils. Ingestion of a piece of nut–containing food as tiny as a crumb, or contact with toys and equipment which have been touched by others who have nut residue on their hands could trigger an anaphylactic, life-threatening allergic reaction.

As a result, the Board of Directors has created a peanut/nut restricted policy for the entire school. The Board and staff acknowledge that, despite our best efforts, we cannot guarantee an absolutely allergen-free environment. The goal of this policy is to create an atmosphere that will reduce the risks to children with life threatening peanut/nut allergies.

Happy Harbour will not be serving any food items that contain peanut or tree nut ingredients. We ask that parents send only peanut/nut free items in their child’s lunches and only send peanut/nut free store packaged products for birthday or other special treats. Popsicles make an excellent birthday treat that everyone can safely enjoy. No homemade snacks should be sent to share with the other children. It is crucial that when sending items to share with the class that you read the entire food label to make sure that all items do not contain peanut or nut ingredients and are not processed or manufactured in a plant that also processes peanuts.
For a list of peanut/nut free treats for birthdays and lunches, refer to www.snacksafely.com or our printout of this information on the parent board in the hallway in front of the office.  Several parents have used soy nut butter or sunflower butter as a peanut butter substitute. 

We thank you for your cooperation in helping to make Happy Harbour a safe environment for all children.
Sincerely,

Laura and Heather, Happy Harbour Directors

